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Dear Parents and Carers,

Tonight’s event has been organised on an Appointments’ System to try to ensure the best possible use of time by parents and staff alike.  However, it is important to note that if the system is to be successful then appointment times should be kept to as far as possible as the evening goes on.  Arrangements for tonight have been confirmed following a review of last session’s very positive experience via the online Parent Booking system.  Should you wish to comment on these arrangements please return the survey sheet to the main office when existing the school.

S1 pupils have been secondary students here at Trinity High for one month. During this time, all pupils have settled in well to the routine and, from teacher feedback, are doing very well in their subjects. At a recent assembly with S1 pupils there was a focus on the school value of respect and I would like to continue to encourage the pupils to embody all of the school’s values in all they do during the school day as well as outside in the community. 

This is clearly an important meeting for parents and presents an opportunity to discuss current progress, how pupils are settling in and any issues that may have arisen. Indeed, it is hoped that by having the meeting at this early point in the session, parents will have an opportunity to encourage pupils to achieve their very best throughout the rest of the Autumn Term and forthcoming academic session. In addition to class teachers and Pastoral Staff, Senior Staff will a be available at the Parent Meeting for parents wishing to discuss any relevant issues.

Departments are divided between the Assembly Hall and various rooms around the School as follows:-

[bookmark: _Hlk145413294]ASSEMBLY HALL: Maths; English;
GYM 1: Science
Gym 2: ICT/Music
Science 1: Modern Languages
Science 2: Art and Technical
Science 3: Social Subjects
CANTEEN: Health and Wellbeing / Pastoral Support Staff & inclusive Support


Should you have any difficulty in finding an area please do not hesitate to ask any of the Senior Students or Senior Staff who will be happy to help.









GENERAL NEWS


1.	I would like to congratulate and thank the overwhelming majority of parents/carers and pupils for the continuing support given to the wearing of School Uniform.  This does much to promote our school ethos and maintain the school's reputation. The importance of School Uniform has been stressed yet again to all Year Groups at Assemblies last week and encouragement given to all pupils/students to support our agreed School Uniform policy.  The co-operation of the vast majority of parents and pupils/students in this area is very much appreciated.   Thank you.

2.   The Oratory will be open during this evening's meeting for anyone who wishes to go there.
 

3.	It is vitally important that an accurate list of medical issues is maintained for all pupils and parents are asked to update information as required and return it to the School so that records are accurately maintained.
 

4.    Parents are asked to please ensure that all pupil absences are authorised either by 
telephone or letter. If there is no information provided regarding reasons for pupil 
absences, these may be recorded as 'Unauthorised' in accordance with Renfrewshire 
Council's Attendance Monitoring Procedures.  Many thanks for your support in this area.

5.  If you have any comments to make about tonight’s meeting or indeed any general points 
     Please complete Parents Evening Survey Form.  


Yours sincerely,

C McElroy

Depute Head Teacher





Please note, due to staff absence, there will not be any appointments for the following:


Mrs Clarke (ICT)
Mr Sethi (Science)
Mrs Reid (Home Ec)
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